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FOLAW  
First Annual FOLAW Auction and Dinner 

May 10, 2008 
Dear FOLAW neighbors and supporters, 

On behalf of the members and the Board of the Friends of Los Alamitos Watershed (FOLAW), 

we sincerely thank you for your generous support and donations for our First Annual FOLAW 

Auction and dinner.  

Your contributions have helped us reach our goal of promoting community awareness of creek 

restoration and protection surrounding the township of New Almaden.  As our organization 

grows, we will be able to use your funds to educate the community on future watershed 

issues. 

  Also, your gift will allow us to expand our outreach watershed education demonstrations 

program to meet our vision statement to support the Los Alamitos Watershed community 

and/or public agency creek protection and restoration projects where they are most significant 

for the total community benefit. 

 At the present time,  we are proud of our accomplishments and growing outreach programs 

that involve local residents,  Boy and Girl Scout Creek Interpretive programs, school outreach 

programs, National River Clean-up, and Coastal Clean-up events that we have done over the 

last year.  

Most importantly, your gift will assist us financially in paying corporate filing expenses incurred 

becoming a non-profit 501(3) (c) organization. 

Our board members and volunteers are looking forward to future community forums and 

programs discussing important current watershed issues.  All of these forums will be held at 

the New Almaden Community Club for you, our residents and the general public. 

 Our goal to keep you informed of the current watershed issues affecting the Los Alamitos 

Watershed. 

Again, thank you for your support, 

 

Mike Boulland  
President 


